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STEWARDSHIP MEETING           September 15, 2016    6:30pm          Page 1 of 1 
Present:    Scott Metzinger, Jan Jilling, Jake Jilling and Brian Rick.
Approval of meeting minutes:  Minutes from the August 16th meeting were approved as written.       
Stewardship Commission positions: Scott agreed to be the chair and Jake the co-chair for this year.  We will approach Jodi, who was unable to attend, to see if she would be willing to be the secretary for the Stewardship Commission.   
Annual meeting calendar:  We have decided to hold off on the meeting calendar for this year.  In the past, we have had our treasury campaign in the fall (November) and are proposing that we consider delaying until spring of 2017.  The capital campaign kicks off on September 18th with a big push in the next few months.  We did not want to ask folks twice for money in the same time period and thought it may be better to focus on time and talent during the next few months in parallel with the capital campaign. We will contact Father Tim and the Finance Committee to get their thoughts on the proposal.    
Finance Meeting- September 27th:   Jake will attend the meeting in Scott’s absence (out of town for business trip) and we will see if Jodi would like to attend the meeting.  The goal will be to get feedback on our approach for the Treasury campaign and identify metrics that will create a good baseline to measure success in the future.
Treasury campaign:  As mentioned earlier, we will determine timing of the campaign after discussing with Father Tim and Finance.  Celia suggested we consider the theme “Love without Limits”, but Father Tim thought “Many Parts, One Body” will fit well with our capital campaign.  Both were great suggestions. 
Other business:  Brian shared feedback from the Parish Council.  They suggest we print 50 copies of the Ministry Guide to be available for Friendship Sundays.  This would be a good resource to give visibility of the opportunities for time and talent.  Jake provided information from Judy Devine on Ministry guide updates and suggestions for the upcoming treasury campaign.  We appreciate the input and Judy will be a good resource going forward for the Stewardship Commission.  In the future, Ministry guide updates should be sent directly to Jodi Consiglio as she has the master copy. 
Next All Commissions meeting will be on Tuesday, September 20th, 2016 at St. Gabriel at 6:30pm.        Meeting ended at 8:00 pm.   Scott Metzinger
